
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 4, 2009 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8th ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #081409 

         INSTALL STOP SIGN ON SOUTH 36TH  

         STREET AT WEST MILWAUKEE ROAD 

   

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

Due to the geometrics of the intersection of West Milwaukee Road and South 36th Street, there 

is a need to install a stop control for south bound traffic at the intersection. 

  

We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the above-captioned 

traffic control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

  

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


